We’re working in your area
Nor’'West Arc Cycleway

Ashgro

ve Terrace/Ferniehurst Street/Molesworth Place/Ferniehurst Bridge Intersection

What

Footpath, kerb and channel, road construction, landscaping — including block paving

Where Intersection of Ferniehurst Street and Ashgrove Terrace and Molesworth Place

When

Monday 26 October to Monday 30 November — hours of work Monday to Saturday, 7am — 6pm

Why

To enable the construction of the Nor'West Arc Cycleway. Our network of cycleways are making it safer and
easier for people to cycle. More people cycling eases the pressure on our roads.

Contact isaac construction — Communications Manager: Jessica Swift — jswift@isaac.co.nz phone — 027 207 4631

Details

Traffic |

mpacts

Please note we will make a start on Molesworth Place from the 26t of October, this will not impact residents’ access to
Molesworth Place, access will be maintained via 1 or 2 lanes — depending on our work scope.

Our work on the Ferniehurst Bridge will start from the 2" of November, once the Woodbank-Ferniehurst intersection
upgrade work is complete.

Access to Cashmere Road via the Ferniehurst Bridge will be temporarily closed.

Ferniehurst Street, between Molesworth Place and Ashgrove Terrace will also be temporarily closed.

There will be some minor works undertaken on the corner of Molesworth Place and Ferniehurst Street. Two lanes for traffic will be
maintained for the duration of the works.

Ashgrove Terrace will be reduced to one lane, controlled by traffic lights either side of the bridge to enable the upgrade works.
Detours will be in place for Ashgrove residents via Ashgrove Terrace, Fairview Street and then onto Cashmere Road.

Detours for Molesworth Place, Ferniehurst Street, Woodbank Street, Karaka Place, Paikea Place and Palmside Street will be via
Palmside Street, Rose Street, Hoon Hay Road and back onto Cashmere Road.

Pedestrian access will be maintained but may change on a day to day basis, depending on works.

1 lane access,
traffic light locations
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General Information:

Please contact Isaac Construction on 03 359 9145 if you have
é + / any specific access requirements that we need to consider e.g.

nurse/doctor visits, Meals on Wheels, or planned works on our

) There will be increased noise, dust and
ﬂ’j ” vibration levels.

q Works will have no planned impact on current power, telecommuni-

cation of gas services. However, the network is still fragile so please
be prepared in case there is an unexpected service cut off.

\6/ All works are subject to favourable weather and on-site construction

_, 3 conditions.
Your rubbish and recycling will not change. Please put your bins in the
nomal spot by 5:00pm the night before collection and our crew will move
and return them if needed.

Safety is our number one priority. Safety is your responsibility too. Stay clear
and stay alert - keep children and pets at a safe distance from the work site.

to 6:00pm, however sometimes we will need to work at night to complete the

Our standard work hours are Monday to Friday between the hours of 7:00am
o work. We will notify you before we do this.

For online updates head to: https://isaac.co.nz/projects/ongoing/mcr-cashmere-annex

Thanks for your patience as we work in your area
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